
MOW WEEKLY UPDATE! 
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Hello everyone and welcome to the first installment of the MOW Weekly Update for the 
year 2011.  Time seems to fly when you are having fun and look we are already in a new 
year.  We at the MOW management team hope that you all had a great Christmas holiday 
and a wonderful New Year celebration.  Without further waste of typing let’s get down to 
business. 
 
WEEK IN REVIEW: 
 
Tuesday:   We took the week off to eat drink and eat some more.  
 
Thursday:  Still eating! 
   
Saturday:  The day of the big feast, keep on eating! 
 
WEEK AHEAD: 
 
Tuesday:  We will be meeting at the shops for MOW work.  This will be the first 
meeting of MOW for the new year.  For those who want to start the year out right, ditch 
your other obligations and meet at the shop at 3:00 p.m. or if you are not feeling that 
rebellious meet at the shops at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Thursday:  We will continue the good tradition of working in the shops.  Meet at 5:00 
p.m. 
 
Saturday:  This is the day of the SSRR General Meeting and first train of the year.  
MOW management will make a presentation as normal during the meeting.   
 
The general meeting will be held in the CSRM theater starting at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Our "First Trainof the Year" for SSRR crew and guests and Crew Photo will take place 
after the General Meeting on January 8.  Train departure is scheduled for 1:00 p.m. 
 
If you have not sent your RSVP please do that today. ssrrgm@surewest.net or 916-445-
4145 so we have a good count and know what to have ready for you on the train. 
 
See you out on the line, 
 
John, Sandy, and Chris 


